

G6 GLOBAL – REVIEW UNIT 3 – BTVN2

Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

- | | | | |
|----------------------|--------------------|---------------------|--------------------|
| 1. A. be <u>d</u> s | B. cl <u>o</u> cks | C. vill <u>a</u> s | D. chair <u>s</u> |
| 2. A. m <u>o</u> nth | B. l <u>u</u> nch | C. c <u>o</u> mpass | D. sm <u>a</u> rt |
| 3. A. b <u>e</u> ar | B. p <u>i</u> e | C. p <u>e</u> n | D. p <u>e</u> ar |
| 4. A. s <u>i</u> nk | B. k <u>i</u> nd | C. Fri <u>d</u> ay | D. l <u>i</u> ke |
| 5. A. book <u>s</u> | B. wall <u>s</u> | C. room <u>s</u> | D. pillow <u>s</u> |

Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D). (Chọn đáp án đúng nhất)

6. There are two lights _____ the wall.
A. in B. at C. on D. between
7. My bedroom is _____ the bathroom.
A. in B. next C. behind D. next to
8. My best friend is kind and _____. He often makes me laugh.
A. funny B. nice C. shy D. boring
9. The summer camp is for students _____ between 10 and 15.
A. age B. aged C. aging D. ages
10. Mary has _____ hair and big _____ eyes.
A. blonde, small B. a black, blue C. blonde, blue D. black, long
11. She is _____ because she always helps other students with their homework.
A. clever B. kind C. hard-working D. shy
12. It's _____ to go home. It's so late.
A. now B. sure C. time D. like
13. At break time, I go to the library and _____ books.
A. go B. read C. play D. listen
14. Nam _____ football now. He's tired.
A. doesn't play B. plays C. is playing D. isn't playing
15. _____ color is your shirt?
A. How B. What C. Where D. When
16. What _____ is your bag? - It's green.
A. size B. color C. date D. money
17. Is she old or _____?
A. tall B. weak C. young D. short
18. What color are the cups? - _____ white.
A. They are B. It is C. Are they D. We are
19. What color _____ the armchairs?
A. am B. is C. are D. does
20. What color is _____?
A. door B. the door C. the doors D. that doors
21. Is her face round _____ oval?
A. and B. but C. or D. so
22. What color are her eyes? - They are _____.
A. thin B. full C. brown D. tall
23. Is the boy strong or weak? - _____ is weak.
A. He B. She C. It D. They
24. _____ the boxes light or heavy?
A. Am B. Is C. Are D. Be

Mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning

25. Be careful of your health.

- A. smart B. beautiful C. big D. careless

26. You're really hard-working, so you often get good marks.

- A. amazing B. funny C. clever D. lazy

Choose the word or phrase that is closest in meaning

27. Doing morning exercises is an (a) exciting activity for students.

- A. boring B. happy C. hard D. interesting

28. Ha Anh always gets up early, so she is usually early for school.

- A. soon B. hard C. on time D. at work

Read the passage about Nga and her best friend, then choose the best answer to each question.

My name is Nga and my best friend is Lan. She is my classmate. We are twelve years old. We are both in grade 6 at Kim Dong Secondary School. Lan lives next to my house. Every day, my father takes us to school on his motorbike, and we come home on foot in the evening. She is an intelligent girl. Her favourite subject is Math, and she is really good at it. Mine is English. We usually help each other with our homework. Whenever I am sad, Lan always tells me stories to make me happy. I feel really lucky to have a best friend like Lan.

29. How old are Lan and Nga?

- A. 10 B. 12 C. 14

30. How do they go to school?

- A. By bus B. On foot C. By motorbike

31. What is NOT TRUE about the passage?

- A. They are classmates B. They are neighbours C. English is Lan's favourite subject

32. What do they usually help each other?

- A. Do their homework B. Do their housework C. Do their shopping

33. What does Lan do to make Nga happy?

- A. Sing a song B. Tell stories C. Buy presents

Read the passage and choose the correct answer.

Hi, my name is Anna. This is the photo of my family. There are six people in my family: my grandmother, my grandfather, my mother, my father, my elder brother and me. These are my grandparents. They are old and retired. They love gardening and doing morning exercise. This is my father. He is forty-one and he is a doctor. He works in a big hospital. This is my mother. She is thirty-eight. She is an Art teacher. She teaches in a secondary school. This is my elder brother. His name is Jack. He is sixteen and he is a high school student. I'm ten and I'm the youngest in my family. Our family lives in a house on Nguyen Hue Street. The house is a little small but it's lovely. There is a living room, two bedrooms, a bathroom and a kitchen. However, the thing I love most is that the house also has a big garden and a large pond behind it. These are the places where my family likes to relax or fish on weekends.

34. How many people are there in Anna's family?

- A. Six B. Seven C. Eight D. ten

35. Who are retired?

- A. Anna's parents. B. Anna's brother. C. Anna's grandparents. D. all are correct

36. How old are Anna's parents?

- A. Her mother is 40 and father is 41. B. Her mother is 38 and father is 41.
C. Her father is 38 and mother is 41. D. B & C

37. Where does Anna's father work?

- A. In a big school B. In a big hospital C. In a secondary school D. At home

38. Is Anna's elder brother a student in a secondary school?

- A. Yes, he is. B. No, he isn't. C. No information D. Yes, he does

39. How many rooms are there in her house?

- A. Five B. Six C. Seven D. four

40. Is there a garden behind her house?

- A. Yes, there is. B. No, there isn't. C. No information D. Both A & B

41. What does the word "**They**" in line 3 refer to?

- A. Anna's grandparents B. Anna's parents. C. Anna's family D. No information

Complete the sentences so its meaning doesn't change.

42. The woman is tall and thin

→ She's _____

43. The man is old.

→ He's _____

44. Hip hop is my favourite kind of music

→ I _____

45. Hoa is a hard student

→ Hoa studies _____

46. My school has 25 classrooms.

→ There _____

Choose the underlined part that needs correcting in each sentence below.

31. Hien is a beautiful girl with a long black hair and a straight nose.

- A. a B. a C. black hair D. straight nose

32. I call you when I arrive in London tomorrow.

- A. call B. when C. arrive D. tomorrow

33. Tung is very handsome, and he is having big brown eyes.

- A. is B. and C. is having D. big brown eyes has

34. she is so patience that we always want to talk to her.

- A. so B. patience C. want D. talk to

35. We will go to the countryside to visit our grandparents once a month.

- A. will go B. to C. our D. once